Dear Parents and children,
We hope you all had a good week and have managed to stay safe and well.  
We’ve been getting some lovely emails with pictures of all the work you’ve been doing so well done everyone ! We are so impressed with the lovely writing and all the Maths especially.  
It appears you are all able to access the resources easily through Aladdin, the school website and the padlet but please don’t hesitate to contact us if you encounter any difficulty. There are lots of extras in the padlet if you get a chance to browse. Recent additions to be aware of are – Collins Big Cat levelled readers and a 30 day free trial to IXL  which has loads of Maths and English games/concepts covered.
We’ve put together another busy week of work for you for the 18th – 22nd May but as usual this is a guideline of what WE would have expected to do in school so please don’t be under any pressure to complete it and  go at a pace that suits you and your home situation. We are here to guide and support you in whatever way we can.
This week we would ask again if the children would send in one email showing examples of the following work:
1 - a piece of writing 
2 - a page of maths
3 - something of their choosing from History/Geography or Art
Our email addresses are:
PKinsella@ballinaprimaryschool.com
LDunne@ballinaprimaryscool.com
Mcoconnell@ballinaprimaryschool.com
The link to the padlet of resources this week is https://padlet.com/pkinsella2/5bn3qvof17xa30ov

Thank you all for your support and kind words throughout this time. It is very much appreciated, as is all the work you have been doing with the children. As we get access to the school we will be in contact to arrange collection of your child’s belongings.

Kind regards to all – especially the children,

Múinteoirí Patricia, Laura and Maryclare

 
